Town of Bellingham

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
10 Mechanic Street
Bellingham, Massachusetts 02019
Tel: 508-966-5800 * Fax: 508-966-4425

February 9, 2023

The Selectboard meeting was called to order at 5:15 PM by Vice Chairwoman Kelly Grant.
All Board members were participating in the meeting via Zoom. Also actively participating
in the meeting was Town Administrator Denis Fraine and Administrative Assistant
Hilarie Allie. This meeting was also accessible to the public via the Zoom online option.

Mrs. Grant stated the purpose of this meeting was to ratify the appointment of the DPW
Assistant Director, Sean Harrington. Mr. Fraine stated Mr. Harrington would not be
joining the meeting but was asking for the Board’s support in ratifying his appointment.
Jesse stated Sean worked previously with a member of the DPW management team and
comes highly recommended. Jesse stated he had the opportunity to meet Sean prior to
the interview process when Sean reached out to him about touring the facilities here in
Town to gain insight for the Town he currently works for. Jesse stated he is very
motivated, dedicated and driven. The Board had no questions or concerns.

On a Connor/Grant motion the Board unanimously voted 5-0 to ratify the appointment
of Sean Harrington as the DPW Assistant Director to be effective in 30 days.

Gifts/Grants

On a Sahin/McNulty motion the Board unanimously voted 5-0 to accept the gifts and
grants as listed herein, with said expenditures to be under the direction of the parties

noted.
Fund# | Amount From For/Purpose Spending Authority
4080 10,500.00 MA Cultural Council Local Cultural Council Cultural Council

allotment Board

Under discussion Mr. Fraine stated that this is their annual grant.

On a Connor/McNulty motion, the Board unanimously voted 5-0 to adjourn the meeting
at 5:21 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
QA\B( ” A \\_j\_, A\

Hilarie J. Allie
Administrative Assistant



